
 

 
 
 
Memorandum: 
 
To all parties that are concerned, 
 
Minnesota Transitions Charter Schools held their Annual Meeting that took place Thursday February 25​th 
2016at 5pm. 
 
This meeting consisted of reelection for the Board of Directors; the state of the school was announced by 
the Superintendent and followed by a message provided by the Director of Curriculum and Instruction. 
These announcements, as well as the seats of the board can be located on the Minnesota Transitions 
Charter Schools website: mtcs.org.  
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